
 

 

 

 

February 27th, 2020 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

On Monday, March 16th, 2020 the students of Minto Memorial High School will be partaking in 

a field trip to Crabbe Mountain to participate in a day full of downhill skiing. We plan to leave 

at 8:30am and return by 4:30pm. Students should have a: warm coat, mittens/gloves, 

waterproof snow pants, googles/sunglasses, and dress in layers. Students will be given 

mandatory helmets from the hill. 

 

The cost of this field trip is $35, this includes transportation, rental use, 2-hour lesson and a lift 

ticket. Exposing students to skiing or snowboarding is a great way to promote an active lifestyle 

during the winter months! Would you kindly sign below and return this form to the school and 

the waiver for Crabbe Mountain located on the back of this letter. 

 

Thank you, 

Lindsay Glenn lindsay.glenn@nbed.nb.ca 

327-7010 
 

Please read, sign and return the following permission slip: 

 

_____________________________________ has my permission to take part in the field trip to 

                          (Student’s Name) 

 

Crabbe Mountain on Monday, March 16th, 2020 

 

 

________________________________________   _________________________ 

        (Parents/Guardians Signature)               (Date) 

 

 

 

http://mintomemorial.nbed.nb.ca/
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